
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 19, 2024 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Professional Disc Golf Association (PDGA) is thrilled that the 2025 PDGA Professional Disc Golf World 
Championships will be hosted in Nokia and Tampere, Finland. We are confident that Jussi Meresmaa and his team 
will facilitate an incredible world championship. 
 
The 2024 PDGA Professional Disc Golf World Championships will be held in Lynchburg, Virginia (USA) in August this 
year. The event will run from August 17 to the 25. The Field Events and the Mixed Doubles Championship will be 
held on August 17 and 18. The main event is scheduled from August 21 to 25. On behalf of the PDGA, I invite you to 
attend the 2024 event in Virginia. Experiencing the 2024 world championship in person will be beneficial as you 
prepare for the 2025 event. 
 
If you can attend, I will provide you VIP passes giving you full access to all the action! I hope you can join us in 
August. 
 
Regards, 

 
Doug Bjerkaas 
Executive Director 
Professional Disc Golf Association 
 
dbjerkaas@pdga.com 
620-487-5678 cell 

 


